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Alen Samuel Recognized as “One to Watch” by Dallas
Association of Young Lawyers

News

9.12.24


Alen Samuel was recently recognized by the Dallas Association of Young Lawyers (DAYL) in its

annual list of “Ones to Watch.” Alen’s profile highlights her continued efforts in defending her

clients in a wide range of workplace litigation matters while providing practical and strategic

employment law advice to the Texas business community and beyond. She is also recognized for her

role as member of the DAYL Lawyers Promoting Diversity Committee, secretary for the Dallas Asian

American Bar Association (DAABA), and board member for The Podium, an organization amplifying

Asian American female attorneys in DFW.

To read the article visit Dallas Association of Young Lawyers.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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